Dear Sir.

CHILD AND ENVIRONNENTAL DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION
THE GAMBIA

20 Atlantic Road

Fajara

P.M.B 763

Serekunda

The Gambia

Tel: +220 9940239
Email: cedag@ganet.gm

www.cedag.info

30" June 2017

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION IN FAVOUR OF GRACE FOUNDATION

With a copy of this letter. I write to recommend GRACE FOUNDATION who is an
organization registered in The Gambia with the mandate of improving the lives of the
vulnerable children and communities through food support program.

We have partner with the organization in two programs and have found them to be
trustworthy and transparent organization.

I thereby have no reservation in recommending GRACE FOUNDATION for any assistance
they might require from you

Yours gincerely

Morris 1.O
Global Director
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